Jai Gurudev
October 28th 2021
RE: Re-opening of School
Dear Parent/Guardian
          We hope you and your families are keeping well at this time. After several months of remote teaching and learning, we are making arrangements for the safe return to school of our students.  We are very excited to welcome our students back to the school and we aim to make the return to school as positive and smooth as possible. The health and safety of students and teachers will remain our primary focus in these extraordinary times.
	Grade
	Reopening date
	Timing

	Grade  6,7, 8
	1st November 2021 (Monday)
	

	Grade 4 & 5
	8th November 2021 (Monday)
	

	Grade 1,2 & 3
	10th November 2021 (Wednesday)
	


        
Students batch details will be given in the class group (telegram)

Information for students
· Doors of classrooms will be left open. Supervision will be provided in each zone.
· Until further notice, there will not be a canteen service In the meantime, students are encouraged to bring their own lunch and drink each day.
· Students should not shake hands or hug their friends to prevent the spread of the virus
· Students should read about hand washing etiquette.
· Students must remain in their allocated room at lunch time and break time. Students will be encouraged to go outside at break times (weather permitting)
Information for Parents
· All students must have an Emergency Contact on their file in case a parent/guardian is not contactable. Please advise us as a matter of priority if any of your contact details have changed
· All student appointments (dental, medical, wellbeing…etc.) should be arranged for after school, where possible. If an appointment is really important and cannot be scheduled for outside of school time, then the student should stay at home on that day.
· Only parents/guardians who have been contacted by the office to collect a student who is not feeling well are allowed to pick up the student
· Updates and information will be updated on the school website as we receive it.
We are really looking forward to welcoming our students back to school and will be doing all that we can to ensure that the return to school is a safe and enjoyable experience.
Thanking you 
